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Hello, I am writing in support of HJR-5. As an avid fisherman/hunter, I am fearful of 

the rights trying to be taken away from me. Oregonians put millions of dollars into the 

economy while they are enjoying these outdoor activities.  I cannot imagine our rights 

being taken away from us. It would be a huge loss of income from employment that 

would be affected from a ban on these activities.  Personally, I will leave Oregon after 

living here for over 55 years if those rights were ever taken away, because I cannot 

imagine living somewhere where we cannot do what we love. We shouldn't have to 

worry about this. It shouldn't even be an issue. Please support these hard working 

men and women who are trying to protect what is ours. Our freedom should not ever 

be taken away.  Thank you for your time and for your service to our great state. 

Please help to keep it great.   Lonnie Lazott 


